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Council Affiliation Fees Due 

As at 15 June, only 21 clubs had correctly completed their affiliation documentation for 

2023-24, which means that the remaining clubs with CRS registered vehicles, if they 

have not completed the correct documentation, will have their members’ CRS vehicles 

unregistered and should not be used on public roads, until affiliation with Council is 

completed. 

 

Terribly British Day need organiser 

The Terribly British Day organising club has withdrawn from organising the event 

scheduled for the first Sunday of December. 

Council urgently needs another British car club to step up and organise this popular 

event. The event is scheduled for Sunday 3rd December in Queanbeyan Park. Interested 

clubs should contact secretary@CACTMC.org.au asap. 

Shannons Wheels 2024 

The Shannons Wheels 2023 charity vehicle display on the Queanbeyan Showground 

was judged the best ever. 

Organised on behalf of Council by the Canberra Antique and Classic Motor Club for the 

past five years, the club has advised Council that it is time for another club to take it 

over. The Club has prepared a ‘to do’ schedule to assist the new organising club. 

If your club would like a turn at organising Wheels 2024, please contact 

secretary@CACTMC.org.au asap. 

 

Concessional Registration Scheme (CRS) 

Council Registrar, Dave Rogers is seeking feedback from Affiliated Clubs on the 

application and endorsement processes and ways that the CRS might be improved. 

Clubs should respond by email to Dave Rogers: registrar@CACTMC.org.au  
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CRS logbook wallets 

Council has ordered a batch of zip-lock plastic logbook wallets for distribution to affiliated 

clubs members with ACT CRS vehicles. One wallet per CRS registration. 

The wallets will be available to be collected, and must also be signed for, by a Club 

representative at the next Council meeting at the Spanish Australian Club in 

Narrabundah. NB: Wallets will not be mailed.  

Coming Events 

Council is lacking information about upcoming events. 

If your club has an event planned please provide details to the CACTMC Events 

Manager, events@CACTMC.org.au for inclusion in the Calendar on the CACTMC web 

site and its facebook page. Be sure to include: location, date, time and contact details. 

Delegates are reminds that your ensure that events entered in your Club’s Facebook 

pages should be made “public” so that they can be shared.  

  

Event Venues 

If your club is looking for a suitable location venue for a forthcoming event/display, then 

look no further than the Spanish - Australian Club in Narrabundah. It has all the 

necessary amenities to make your event a success. For further information and 

bookings contact Secretary/ Manager 6295 6506 

  

Next Council meeting 

The July Council meeting will be held at the Australian - Spanish Club Narrabundah on 

Thursday 20 July 2023 commencing at 7.30pm 
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